
Non-Discrimination Policy
Carolina Pediatrics of the Triad is committed to serving patients and their caregivers with disabilities and to
complying with applicable federal and state laws. We do not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of our
programs or activities. Medical decisions will not be based on stereotypes about individuals with disabilities.
We seek to provide medical treatment to persons with disabilities in the most integrated setting appropriate for
their needs.

Notice to Patients and Caregivers with Disabilities

We endeavor to make reasonable accommodations and/or modifications to policies, practices and procedures
when necessary, in order for an individual with disabilities to obtain medical treatment or receive appropriate
communication. Upon appropriate and timely advanced notice of a patient or caregiver’s need based on a
disability, our team members will make efforts to provide reasonable modifications and/or accommodations as
requested by patients or their caregivers. Requests for accommodations or modifications will be considered on a
case-by-case basis. Please contact 336-574-4280 and ask to speak to a manager to make such a request and find
out more about our accessible facilities and services.


